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NOTICE

“Greening Our Future: Strategies for Sustainable Waste Management"

The DLLE Unit is excited to announce a seminar on
promises to be an enlightening and informative event t

2023 at 11:30 a.m. in Block No. 311. The Guest Speaker for the event is Ms. Jagruti Gupta
associated with the NGO named “Making the Difference Charitable Trust.”

"Sustainable Waste Management" that
0 be held on Tuesday, 12th September,

Objectives of the Seminar:

Sustainable waste management is a critical issue that affects us all. By attending this seminar,
you will:

- Gain insights into sustainable waste management practices.

- Learn about the solutions to be taken at the source level which will help to bring a change in the
environment.

- Play a part in making our community and environment cleaner and greener.

Let's join hands in our efforts to create a more sustainable and environmentally responsible
future. We look forward to your participation in this important event.
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